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I have been a resident of Wingecarribee Shire for 28 years, living 10 kilometers from Moss Vale. I rely on local 
services and interact with many residents of the Shire through my work as a community nurse. The health and 
wellbeing of children and families is my area of expertise. 

The information already available about the nature of this development and potential risks to the air and water 
quality of our locale is shocking  

particularly given it is within the cathment for Sydney's water supply. The absence of a significant buffer zone 
as in the only other such plastics refining facility in NSW, should in itself show that the Moss Vale site is 
inappropropriate for this development. 

This appears an opportunistic solution, lacking transparency, for a Shire that has only just held local 
government elections after more than 2 years. The problem of plastics management is of course a serious issue 
for which I am eager that a sustainable and low risk solution is created. 
 

 




